
 

 

In response to the Governor’s order to shut down all 

non-essential businesses for the next 30 days, the BPCA 

Administrative Office will be CLOSED starting Friday, 

April 3rd until May 4th or otherwise instructed. 

 All regularly scheduled meetings are canceled 

 All social events on BPCA property are canceled 

 In case of emergency call 911 or Bay Point 

 Security at 850-234-0124. 
 

Thank you for doing your part to help keep Bay Point healthy during this time.  


